
 

     
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

17/5/18 Edition 28 Summer Term 2017/18  Tel: 01726 850420 www.bugle.eschools.co.uk BugleSchool

Dear Parents 
A massive well done to all of the children and staff 
for their hard work in the build up to and during  
Year 6 SATs week.  The children should be 
extremely proud of their efforts and we should get 
the results returned to us by early July.   
As in previous years we will be providing a breakfast 
each Monday for the other classes.  Next week we 
will start with Year 5.  
Have a wonderful weekend. 
Tim Wherry, Senior Head of School 

Royal Wedding Celebrations..... 
Tomorrow we are celebrating the Royal Wedding.  
Children may wear red white and blue instead of 
school uniform. Throughout the week, the children 
have been busy making crowns and will wear these 
at a cream tea party during the afternoon. 

Good to be Green 
Well done to all of the children who 
continue to work hard and show excellent 
behaviour in school.  157 texts (81%) 
were sent to parents on Friday for children 
that had remained ‘green’ all week.  Well done.  

Our Achievers of the Week for the 
Week Ending  11/5/18:  
Reception Charlie Matravers 
Year 1   Lola James 
Year 2   Callum Jenkins 
Year 3   Leandro Vieira 
Year 4   Jay-David Geach 
Year 5   Ellie Warrington 
Year 6   Ollie Truscott 
Class of the Week  Year 2 
Attendance  Award  Year 2 and 3 
Attendance for the Week:   
Reception 86.8%  Year 1  94.8% 
Year 2 97.4%  Year 3  97.4% 
Year 4 96.7%  Year 5  92.1% 
Year 6 91.7% 

Net Aware, the NSPCC and O2 website and app 
provide information for parents or anyone working 
with children to stay up to date and keep children 
safe in today’s digital world, has been updated with 
new reviews from parents and young people. 
Fourteen new sites, apps and games now feature on 
the website and app including Yubo, Sarahah, 
Discord and Grand Theft Auto: San Andreas.  Net 
Aware provides online safety information and advice 
on privacy settings and other features, as well as 
recommended age guidance and risk ratings for 
inappropriate content.  
https://net-aware.org.uk/ 

A huge thank you to 
the parents who 
have embraced our 
new payment system 'ParentPay'.   
The more parents that use ParentPay, the greater 
the benefit is to our school. There are a few parents 
who have not accessed their accounts.  Activation 
letters and texts have been sent to those parents.  
You can help us reduce workloads for all staff, 
creating more time for educational support and the 
smooth running of the school. Using ParentPay also 
ensures that all financial transactions are safe and 
secure, helping to remove costs associated with us 
having to manage cash securely on the school 
premises.  We aim to become a completely cash 
free office. 
We now have an office iPad so we can help you to 
set up your account.  If you need any help with using 
ParentPay or have any queries relating to payments, 
the office staff are more than happy to help you. 
Thank you. 

http://www.bugle.eschools.co.uk/website
https://net-aware.org.uk/


 

 

FareShare is a charity set up to reduce food 

waste in the UK.  They have joined forces with 
several supermarket chains to offer surplus, in date, 
food to local organisations. Bugle School has signed 
up to this initiative to receive food for our breakfast 
club. The remaining food, which may include bread, 
eggs and fresh fruit and veg, will be available to 
parents, free of charge, on Friday afternoons 
(starting on Friday 18th May) in the reception area on 
a first come, first served basis. 

Breakfast Club  Piccolo Early Years Group 

provides a breakfast facility.  Breakfast Club runs 
between 7.30 am-8.45 am.  The cost per session is 
£2.50.  Children after 8.15 am sessions £1.00 (no 
breakfast included).  To reserve a space for your 
child or if you have any queries regarding the 
Breakfast Club please contact Ms McNamara on 
01726 852686. 

Sunscreen 
As the weather 
warms up, it is 
important to 
remember to apply 
sun cream to your 
child on those few 
and far hot and sunny 
days.  If you wish 
your child to re-apply 
sun cream to 
themselves during 
the day, please pass 
it in to their class 
clearly labelled with 
your child's name.  
Staff will then encourage your child to apply the sun 
screen to themselves as required. 
 

 
On Thursday 24th May we will be holding a FOBS 
(Friends of Bugle School) meeting at 3.30 pm to 
discuss our annual Summer Fair.  The fair will take 
place on Friday 22nd June.  Nearer the date we will 

be asking for donations towards our tombola stall.  
We welcome your ideas and offers of help or 
assistance with running stalls at the fair.   
Many thanks.  
 

Diary Dates:  
18/5/18 Royal Wedding Day 
21/5/18 Year 5 Hit the Surf 
 Parents Open Evening 
22/5/18 Parents Meeting for Y5/6 Campers 
 Year 3 Outdoor Leaning Day 
24/5/18 KS2 Swimming 
 FOBS Meeting @ 3.30 pm 
24 & 25/5/18 Rec Outdoor Learning Day 
 Year 6 to Lanhydrock House 
28/5/18-1/6/18 Half Term 
5/6/18 Aspire Surf Games 
7/6/18 KS2 Swimming 
8/6/18 Tempest Class Photos 
11/6/18 Y3 Minack Theatre Trip 
11/6/18-15/6/18 Phonics Screening Week 
14/6/18 KS2 Swimming 
15/6/18 Clays School Athletics @ Brannel 
21/6/18 KS2 Swimming 
20/6/18 Non uniform day - donation for 

tombola stall please 
22/6/18 FOBS Summer Fair (2.30 pm) 
25/6/18 Swimming Gala at Bodmin  
26/6/18 KS1 Football Tournament @ 

Brannel 
 Y5 Aspire Games @ Par  
27/6/18-29/6/18 Y5/6 Camp 
28/6/18 KS2 Swimming 
2 & 3/7/18 Y6 Transition @ Poltair 
2/7/17 Poltair Parents Evening 
 Reception Transition Sessions 
3/7/18 STALC Presentation 
4/7/18 Sports Day 
5/7/18 KS2 Swimming 
6/7/18 Y2 Trip to Charlestown Beach 
12/7/18 KS2 Swimming  
 Reception Transition Session 
13/7/18 Year 6 Performance 
17/7/18 Hub Sports Event 
18/7/18 Transition Fun Day for Reception 

and Piccolo children 
20/7/18 Last Day of Summer Term 
 Piccolo Graduation Day  
 Assembly in Chapel @ 9.15 am 
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